
 
 

 
         

                                       
 

 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
Welcome back to a 
new 
year 
at The International 
School. I hope you had 
a lovely 
winter break. 
 
In January, we have 
been working on telling 
the time using the 12 
hour clock. The 
students have been 
learning to solve word 
problems through 
songs and games. 
  
We have been reading 
the book ‘The 
Adventures of Tom 

Sawyer’ in class. Each 
week, we discussed 
the chapters and the 
students answered 
questions in groups. 
The students have also 
been listening to 
stories in their 
language books.   
 
During this month, we 
have continued to talk 
about The Three States 
of Matter and their 
properties.  
 
The students made 
cards for 
Grandparent’s Day 
and winter crafts using 
construction paper, oil 
pastels and paint.  

I hope you all have a 
wonderful and relaxing 
winter break.   
 
 

Happy Learning!  
Miss.Sandra 
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In Mathematics,  
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In Social Studies,  
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In Science,  

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

Valentine’s Day-February 
14 
 
Art Project ‘Reflections’- 
February 23 

 
 

 
 
 
 


